
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    
  
  

 
   
  

  

 

  
 

    
  
      

    

   

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 10th SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

New Starters  
 

It has been lovely to welcome our new EYFS 
class into school this week. We wish them all 

a happy, enjoyable and successful time at 
Aughton St Michael’s CE School.  

 
 
 

Primary & Secondary School Admissions 

 

If you have a child in current Year 6 or whose 

4th birthday is between 1st September 2021 

and 31st August 2022 then you MUST apply for 

a school place for your child (even if you have 

older children at the school). 

Applications can be made online via:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/ 

 

Applications for Secondary places MUST be 

made by 31st October 2021. Failure to do so 

may result in your child not being offered a 

place at your chosen school.  

 

Primary applications must be made by 15th 

January 2022. 

 

If you know of any parents who are interested 

in viewing the school, please ask them to 

contact the school to make an appointment.  

 
 

 

 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Resilience 

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Emily C 
 
Year 1: Elise 
 
Year 2: Joseph 
 
Year 3: Franny 
 
Year 4: Joel  
 
Year 5: Joel  
 
Year 6: Archie  

Dinner Money and Milk Money 
 

 
Dinner money is now due for all children in Year 3 
upwards. Dinners cost £2.30 each / £11.50 week. 
For anyone paying for the entire half term, the 
total amount for the half-term is £85.10. Payment 
is to be made either online or cash in a named 
envelope ASAP. 
 
Milk money is now also overdue (£15). Please 
ensure payments are made as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 

                  Chicken Pox and Measles  

 

I would like to remind/ make parents aware of 

the fact that Chicken Pox and Measles pose a 

real threat to one of our children.  It is 

imperative that you inform school (via the 

School Office) if your child has either of these 

illnesses as soon as it is diagnosed so we can 

inform the parents of the child. Thank you for 

your co-operation and understanding.  
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


  

     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Activities for week beginning 13th 
September 

 
 

                          Friday  
 

Swimming 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Invasion Games Y5 & 6 3:15 – 4:00 

           Meet the Teacher Evening Y1-Y6 
 
 
We will be holding our Meet the Teacher sessions 
remotely using TEAMS on the evening of Monday 
20th September and Tuesday 21st September.   
 
Monday 20th September  
 

• Year 1- 6:00 pm 

• Year 2- 6:30 pm 
 
Tuesday 21st September  
 

• Year 4- 6:00 pm 

• Year 3 and 5 - 6:30 pm 

• Year 6 - 7:00 pm 
 
 
 

                               School Uniform  
 
The children have returned to school, looking really 
smart – thank you.  
 
Please ensure ALL UNIFORM is named (including 
PE kits). Trying to return unnamed uniform after a 
PE lesson is very challenging!!!! 
 
If you have yet to receive parts of your uniform 
order, this is because Mrs Golding is still waiting 
for delivery of it. 
 
There are still some outstanding payments, please 
ensure these are paid as soon as possible.  
 
Watches and small stud earrings are the only 
jewellery that is allowed.  
 
I would also like to remind children and parents 
that nail varnish is not permitted. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have 

registered.  
 

Invasion Games Y3 & 4 3:15 – 4:00 

                 Good Behaviour Policy  
 
We have modified our Good Behaviour Policy 
whereby; we are encouraging the children to 
demonstrate our key values: 
 
Kindness 
Communication 
Resilience  
Honesty  
Koinonia 
Independence  
Enquiry  
 
Once the children have demonstrated all of these 
values, they will receive a Capture the Rainbow 
Certificate. The children have responded 
positively, and we are proud of how they have 
behaved.  
  
For more information, please see the Good 
Behaviour Policy on our school website.  

School Photographs 
 
 

The School photographer will be in taking individual photos on Wednesday 15th September. 


